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Dear Year 1 parents/carers, 

As part of our current English topic about Traditional Tales, we will be having a 

Gingerbread Man picnic on Friday 31st January. For Year One only, this will be 

an own clothes day and the children have the option to dress up as one of the 

characters from the ‘The Gingerbread Man’ story, for example, the old 

man/woman, boy/girl, the cat, the dog, the cow, the fox or the Gingerbread 

man himself. 

  

We will provide a gingerbread man biscuit and a drink for the picnic for each 

child. If your child has an allergy that the school are not already aware of, 

please inform your class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

The Year One Team 
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